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16th May 2024  

Our ref: JD/101/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Horticulture Group visiting Naturescape Wildflower Farm on Thursday 23rd May 2024 

The pupils in Horticulture are presently busy working towards the Lincolnshire Show Schools Competition and as 

part of their project they will be visiting the Naturescape Wildflower Farm near Langar on Thursday 23rd May 

2024.    

The visit will take place in the morning with pupils returning to school for lunch and there is no charge for the trip, 

but we just wanted to make you aware. As such if we do not hear from you, we will assume that you are happy 

for your child to take part.  

In the meantime, if you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Jenny Dier  

Class Teacher    
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